
ARTISTS AND CRAFTSMEN OF THE FLATHEAD 

June 3, 2022 

FALL CRAFT 

SUPPLY SALE 

Picnic Committee has been hard at 

work planning our Annual Members 

Picnic.  For those of you that are new to 

ACF, the members picnic is a fun 

afternoon of socializing with your 

fellow members.  We will have food 

catered by Famous Dave’s BBQ and ask 

attendees to bring a side dish or 

dessert to share—Members with last 

names A-K should plan to bring dessert 

or fruit and members with last names L

-Z please plan to bring a side dish or 

salad. 

The Picnic will be held on Sunday, 

August 28, 2022 from 1:00 pm to 4:00 

pm, at Lawrence Park in Kalispell 

Mark your calendars and make sure to 

RSVP - Contact Pam at 760-217-0474   

We will also pass around an RSVP sheet 

at the next General Meeting and at 

Summer Show. 

MEMBERS’ PICNIC 

SCHEDULED FOR 

AUGUST 28, 2022 

Want to help plan the 

Members’ Picnic?  

Next Picnic 

Committee Meeting 

has been scheduled 

for June 13, 2022  

at 6:00 pm 

Erin Solin and other members of 

Outreach Committee are proceeding 

with plans for a fall art/craft supply 

community sale.  This event has been 

scheduled for September 17, 2022 and 

will be held at the Country Kitchen 

Building of the Flathead County 

Fairgrounds.  This event will coincide 

with the Quilt Show, and there will be 

food trucks on site. 

If you’re ready to clean out your supply 

closet and would like to sell supplies at 

this event, there will be three options for 

you to consider: 

1. You sell your own supplies at this 

event, and take home anything that 

doesn’t sell—pay $25 and/or 10% of 

sales 

2. We sell your supplies for you, and 

you take back home anything that 

doesn’t sell—pay $25 and/or 25% of 

sales 

3. We sell your supplies for you, you 

donate anything that doesn’t sell—

pay $0 

Your $25 table fee will also be applied to 

the 10% or 25% total donation to the 

scholarship fund.  

*sign up forms will be available at the 

next general meeting. 

Please consider attending the next 

Outreach Committee Meeting if you’re 

interested in helping plan this event.  

Send and email to 

artistsoftheflathead@gmail.com to get 

on this committee’s contact list and start 

participating in the discussions. 

We are seeking volunteers to help 
us out with Summer Show.  We’d 
love to have members that have 
elected to not participate in this 
event as a vendor, or if any vendors 
who might have family members or 
friends that would be willing to help 
out.  We will need helpers for 
parking coordination, shuttle 
driving, ticket takers at food truck 
festival, vendor water delivery, and 
more!  No event can possibly run 
smoothly without awesome helpers 
and WE NEED YOU!  Please consider 
donating your time to this ever-
growing event. 

Volunteers will get free admission 
to the food truck festival and a 
voucher for a free meal from one of 
the food trucks. 

Send an email to  
artistsoftheflathead@gmail.com  
if you’re interested. 

SEEKING 

VOLUNTEERS 



June 15, 2022 
7:00 pm 

Country Kitchen of Flathead 
County Fairgrounds 

NEXT GENERAL 

MEETING 

Hey Everyone, we are still seeking 

additional donations for our future 

fundraising events and Raffle basket 

prizes at Summer Show.  All proceeds 

from our fundraising efforts go to our 

“Create It Forward” scholarship fund, 

and we’d love to keep it going and 

growing.  Please consider donating a 

handmade item or two to our prize 

pool.  Donating is also a great way to 

help advertise your business because 

you might get your product into the 

hands of a new future loyal customer 

and your donated item will be 

advertised on our event promos. 

Please bring your donation items to 

the next General Meeting or  

contact Denise at 406-270-9538, 

seedenisemt@gmail.com                             

to coordinate delivery/drop off.   

SEEKING PRIZE 

DONATIONS FOR FUTURE 

OUTREACH COMMITTEE 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS 

Erin Solin, is still making name tags for 
anyone who wants one.  All ACF event 
vendors are required to wear a name 
tag for our Art/Craft Shows.  You can 
make one yourself, buy one from 
elsewhere, or get one from Erin. 

Please order by June 13 if you want to 
have it ready in time for the Summer 
Show.  

There are two options for you this 
year - (1) the standard one with the 
ACF logo, your name and business 
name and (2) a Custom option that 
can include your own business logo 
instead of the ACF one.  Standard 
name tags are $8 each and custom 
name tags are $10 each. 

*please note there is a $1 card 
processing fee if you pay with a debit 
or credit card. 

Find online forms here: https://
artistsandcraftsmen.org/products/acf-
members-name-tag  

DON’T FORGET TO 

ORDER YOUR NAMETAGS 

ACF Mission Statement:  

To promote interest in arts and 

crafts, to maintain a friendly 

relationship among artists  

and craftsmen, to encourage the 

highest possible quality of work 

by members, and to participate 

in art exhibitions, displays and 

sales. 

We just wanted to remind you all 
about the Summer Show set up 
schedule.  Please arrive at your 
allotted drive in time.  If these 
times do not fit with your schedule, 
we may be able to work with you, 
but only if you contact us well in 
advance of set up day.  Last minute 
requests will not be well taken. 
 

Booths 1-49 - drive in Wed, June 
22, 11am-2pm 
Booths 50-91 - drive in Wed, June 
22,  2pm-5pm 
Booths 92-136 - drive in Wed, June 
22, 5pm-6pm AND Thur 8am-11am 
 

ALL BOOTHS - regular set up (walk 
in) on or after your drive in time, 
plus all day (8am-5pm) Thursday, 
June 23. 
 

Have questions about the event or 
set up?  Please don’t hesitate to 
contact us. 
artistsoftheflathead@gmail.com 
Show Committee Members: 
Pilar Ogier – 406-260-7389 
Pam Bondesen – 760-217-0474 
Amy Doyle – 731-694-5612 
Stacey Jewell – 406-897-3184 

SUMMER SHOW SET UP 

DAY IS RIGHT AROUND 

THE CORNER! 

As some of you may know, ACF sends 

a “welcome” greeting card and 

condolence/get well/thinking of you 

cards to members throughout the 

year.  If you know of a fellow member 

who is not feeling well, having 

surgery, or any other life event, 

please let us know.  We’d love to send 

a card. 

We also need to refill our greeting 

card stockpile.  Any of you that make 

or have greeting cards for sale, please 

consider donating a few to ACF.  We’d 

love to help share your artwork while 

also reaching out to our members. 

Please bring your greeting carde 

donations to the next General 

Meeting. 

SEEKING GREETING 

CARD DONATIONS 


